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December 17, 2012

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, NL
AlA 5B2

ATTENTION: Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Hydro Place. 500 Columbus Drive.
P.O. Box 12400. St. John's, NI
Canada A1B 4K7
t, 709.737,1400 1. 709.737.1800
www.nlh.nica

Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. - 2013/2014 General Rate Application - Interim Rates

Further to your letter of December 13, 2012 requesting comments regarding the above noted
subject, please be advised that Hydro has reviewed the documentation and does not have any
comments.

Yours truly,

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR HYDRO

G9óffrey P.'Your
nior Legal Cou

GPY/jc

cc: Gerard Hayes - Newfoundland Power
Thomas Johnson - Consumer Advocate
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